
15/06/2021 

MRS Suzanne Walcott 
4 Edgecliffe ESP 
SEAFORTH NSW 2092 
suzy.wal@icloud.com 

RE: DA2021/0008 - 14 Ponsonby Parade SEAFORTH NSW 2092

RE: DA/2021/0008
12-14 Ponsonby Pde Seaforth 2nd Amended Plans, 3rd Objection response.

15/6/2021

Attention Rebecca Englund, 
Principal Planner
Northern Beaches Council

Dear Madam,

There are still plans for 9 large apartments on 2 blocks of land in our area where there should 
be only 2 residential family homes, one on each block. That is in keeping with the character of 
the area and that is just about all our local road/transport infrastructure can cope with west of 
the Seaforth Roundabout.

Greenwashing this over development by proposing even taller trees as decorative decoys does 
not address all the non compliant issues that still exist which is the point of amending plans so 
they do comply, nor should it signal a ‘green light’ (no pun intended) to pave the way for future 
developers to cash in and redefine our unique urban area by allowing increased density 
housing and overpopulation. 

Northern Beaches Council, represent your ratepayers and preserve our area from this planning 
aberration.

Yours faithfully,

Suzanne Walcott

Sent: 15/06/2021 7:32:01 PM
Subject: Online Submission


